
In an effort to promote our sport and give back to our region’s members, 
Cal Club Autocross is excited to announce a new Solo Nationals scholarship 
program beginning in 2017. 

Two scholarships will be available to Cal Club Autocross members:
•	 One (1) restricted to a first-time Solo Nationals competitor 
•	 One (1) open to any member

Each scholarship will be $500.

If you would like to be considered for one of these scholarships, or if you would 
like to nominate a deserving applicant, please submit an application to your 
Club Rep no later than June 30, 2017. 

Each application will be judged on its individual merits, so compelling stories 
are encouraged and welcome! A decision will be made at the July Cal Club 
Autocross Board meeting. Don’t forget to include your email and/or phone 
number in your write up.

2017 Solo Nationals Scholarship Program
Earn $500!


